
DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY 
DEFENSE NATIONAL STOCKPILE CENTER 

1745 JEFFERSON DAVIS HIGHWAY 
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22202 

IN REPLY 

REFERTO DNSC-0 (Kevin Reilly/703-607-3227/Jnp) 

SUBJECT: Release of Voorheesville Depot 

U . S .  Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
Attn: Mr. Eric Reber 
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B 
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Pursuant to our discussion of 23 November 1993/ please be assured 
that the only Defense National Stockpile Center licensable 
material used, stored, and transported at the Voorheesville was 
that material outlined in our 24 April 1992 letter requesting 
,that the Voorheesville facility be released for unrestricted use. 

As noted in this letter of the 24th of April, the licensed 
material is now at our licensed facility in Scotia, NY. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information 
please feel free to contact me on 703-607-3227. 
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R. 
Director, 
Directorate of Stockpile 

Operations 
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